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Bulli town centre improvements  
start Monday 18 August  
August 2025 
  

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW will begin work in 
Bulli town centre to help ease 
congestion and create more reliable 
journeys through Bulli. 

What work are we doing?  

We are making improvements in the Bulli town 
centre to help traffic flow better and make the 
area safer for everyone. 

Work includes: 
• installing new traffic lights and 

underground cables so drivers can safely 
turn right from the Princes Highway onto 
Park Road 

• adding new line marking and signs to stop 
right turns into Station Street 

• building a new pedestrian crossing and 
shared path on Railway Street 

• installing a new pedestrian crossing on 
Park Road. 

In the coming months, we’ll also be adding more 
car parking and new street lighting on Station 
Street. 

Once all work is complete, extended clearway 
hours will be introduced to help ease congestion 
during busy times. We’ll make sure to let the 
community know before these changes take 
place. 

A more detailed overview of the improvements 
can be found on the back of this notification. 

 

 

 

When we’ll be working 

We’ll be working from Monday 18 August for six 
weeks, weather permitting.  

From Monday 18 to Thursday 21 August, work will 
be carried out at night between 7pm and 4am. 

From Monday 25 August for five weeks, work will 
be carried out between 7am and 5pm, Monday to 
Friday.  

Speed zone change 

From Tuesday 19 August, a permanent 30 km/h 
speed limit will be introduced on Park Road, 
Station, Railway and Bank streets, and Veigals 
Lane.  

Road access changes 

Upon completion of this first stage of work, 
vehicles will only be allowed to turn left into and 
left out of Station Street. Right turns will no 
longer be permitted.  

What will this mean for you? 

There will be temporary impacts to road users 
and surrounding residents while we carry out this 
work.  
 
You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles  
• traffic controllers and signage 
• noise, light and vibration from machinery 

and equipment 
• parking around work areas will be 

temporarily unavailable during work. 

We will make every effort to minimise our 
impacts and complete this work as quickly as 
possible. 
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Traffic impacts during work 

During work, single lane closures and a reduced 
speed of 40 km/h will be in place for the safety of 
workers and road users.  

Road users are advised to drive to the conditions 
and follow the direction of signs and traffic 
control. 

Contact us 

If you have any questions or would like more 
information, please contact the project team: 

 
Project Manager, Zac Tasker  

02 4222 3223 

 
SouthProjects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 
transport.nsw.gov.au/bulli-town-
centre-improvements 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 

Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the Live Traffic NSW app. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au

